
Cave  Rock  boat  launch
implements holiday hours
The boat launch facility at Cave Rock will be closed Christmas
Day. The boat ramp will operate on a reduced schedule from
8am-2pm on New Year’s Day.

Only Tahoe issued watercraft seals will be accepted at the
entrance  booth  on  New  Year’s  Day.  No  inspections  will  be
performed, so visitors are asked to obtain an inspection seal
prior to Jan. 1.

Normal Cave Rock operating hours throughout winter are daily
from 6am-4pm.
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